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Our next meeting is:

 

Wed, March 6 
7pm at 

Waterstone Bank 
6560 South 27th Street 

 

2012 Officers;

  

President

 

Jeff Borowski 
414-483-4377 
flyinfool1@yahoo.com  

Vice President

 

Steve Ward 
414-764-0914 
rcpilotsteve60@aol.com  

Treasurer

 

Tom Young 
414-327-4705 
oneeagle2@yahoo.com  

Secretary

  

Safety Coordinator

 

Philip Schumacher 
414-425-2963 
philsch@sbcglobal.net   

Hi All.  

The 2013 Membership application is now posted on the www.ramsrcclub.com

 

website. There will also be Membership forms available at the meeting.  

It is the middle of the winter building season, I am sure that some of you have 
some wonderful projects going on. We would love to see some of them at a 
meeting for show and tell. Finished or not, a lot of us like to see what is inside of 
all of these gorgeous models.   

There is not much business planned for this next meeting so there will be plenty 
of time to socialize and get to know each other.  

Hope to see you at the next meeting.  

As always, If you have any suggestions for the club or comments as to how you 
would like to see things done, please feel free to contact any of your officers. We 
really do want to hear your ideas.  

We still need a volunteer to be the Club Secretary. This is not a difficult job, but it 
is a job that needs to be done. If you are interested or know some one that might 
be, feel free to call or email me and I will be happy to explain what the entire job 
entails.   

That s all for now. 
Jeff Borowski 

http://www.ramsrcclub.com

